
From: xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx [mailto:xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx]  
Sent: 10 December 2007 17:20 
To: Shaun Minehan 
Cc: Emma Pugh 
Subject: RE: Health Technology Appraisal: Drugs for the treatment of pulmonary 
arterial hypertension 
 
  
 
  
 
    
 
  Dear Dr Boysen 
 
    
 
  Please find two attached documents in response your  letter of 9th of November 
2007.  
 
  Both are confidential . Document on patient with Connective Tissue Disease is 
the manuscript submitted to the peer review journal and we as a group are 
awaiting comments from the rewires. The second, on patients with Idiopathic 
Pulmonary  Arterial  Hypertension was prepare in response to your call for  
survival data  in this group of patients. You have to appreciate some limitation 
in the interpretation of the data.  
 
  If you have any question and comments do not hesitate and contact me. 
 
  I am also very grateful to Emma Pugh for agreeing to  extend dead line for  
submission of the data . 
  Kind regards  
 
    
 
  On behalf of National Pulmonary Hypertension Centres and Ireland  
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